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MISSING JUVENILE 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department  is searching for a missing juvenile that 
was last seen by her mother on February 22nd, 2012, at approximately 2:00 A.M.  
The juvenile was last seen at the family residence, located at 433 Northwest 11th 
Terrace, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The juvenile has been identified as Kivanah Gammage, B/F, 12/5/96, a resident 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Gammage told her mother, Kimona Matthew, that she was planning on running 
away because she did not want to do her household chores.  In fact, Gammage 
already had a bag packed for such a situation. 
 
Matthew is concerned that Gammage could possibly run into some trouble while 
out on the street and fears for her child’s safety. 
 
Detectives do not suspect any foul play at this time and consider Gammage as 
voluntarily running away from her residence. 
 
Detectives do not know what Gammage was last wearing on the day she went 
missing. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of 
Gammage to contact Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570. 
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